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For 15 years, industry professionals and partner organizations have gathered for education and
networking with the goal of improving their businesses and supporting affordable housing
opportunities throughout all of Chicago's 77 communities. 

The CHA Owner Symposium was first held in 2008 to educate property owners who already were
participating in, or were interested in, the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program. Since then, the
Symposium has steadily grown into the premier event for Chicago property owners, managers and
real estate investors, regardless of their affiliation with CHA.​

This year, the day-long event will be held at CHA Headquarters on Thursday, September 25, 2025
and feature:

​Three general sessions, including an "Ask Us Anything" Town Hall with CHA staff
A dedicated exhibit area with products and services from a variety of housing industry vendors
Lunch and an afternoon snack
Opportunities to connect with other Chicago housing providers

Register today.

https://l0b1nzh4.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2F2025-cha-owner-symposium-registration-1612175112159%3Faff=oddtdtcreator/2/01000198f77cbed2-3850e64a-8dfc-4591-a64a-b4ed9f97d799-000000/JaMq3iQxyVIl8sSnU1IXFmX9VVQ=441

